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The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 112-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2301 by Representative Rhiley 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2301 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2301 would remove requirements in current statute for the Secretary of Administration 

to create a performance based budgeting system on or before January 14, 2019 that incorporates 

various outcome based performance measures and enhances the capability to compare program 

effectiveness.  

 

 The bill would not have a fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Shirley Morrow, Legislative Research  


